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Learn more about the Geary/19th Ave 
Subway and Regional Connections Study

Geary/19th Ave Subway and  
Regional Connections Study
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The San Francisco County Transportation 
Authority, in coordination with the SFMTA 
and the San Francisco Planning Department, 
is studying a potential new rail subway under 
Geary Boulevard and 19th Avenue.

This potential investment could:
•	 Better connect communities within 

San Francisco and to the broader Bay Area 
•	 Advance our city’s long-term transportation, 

climate, and housing goals and needs
•	 Improve travel time and reliability for all 

types of trips

The study will lay out the strategic choices 
and planning considerations for this potential 
major capital investment.

Take our survey
Share your feedback through our 
survey before November 1.

English:	 research.net/r/geary19th-EN
Español:	 research.net/r/geary19th-ES
中文 :	 research.net/r/geary19th-ZH
Filipino:	 research.net/r/geary19th-FI

Learn more at sfcta.org/geary19th, 
and watch recent virtual town halls 
introducing the study.

https://www.research.net/r/geary19th-EN
https://es.research.net/r/geary19th-ES
https://zh.research.net/r/geary19th-ZH
https://www.research.net/r/geary19th-FI
http://www.sfcta.org/geary19th
https://www.sfcta.org/projects/geary19th-ave-subway-and-regional-connections-study#panel-public-engagement

